
2011 Island Plan Interim Review 

Invitation for second round representations 

The Minister for Planning and Environment has now published his response to comments received 

during the consultation period on the Proposed Revisions to the 2011 Island Plan.  Any 

member of the public, irrespective of whether they have already submitted any representations on 

the Proposed Revisions to the 2011 Island Plan may submit comments on the Minister’s 

responses to the comments previously received.   

The Minister’s responses are set out in schedules which are available for viewing at the 

Department of the Environment, South Hill, St Helier and at the States Assembly Information 

Centre, Morier House, St Helier.

Any member of the public, irrespective of whether they have already submitted any 

representations on the Proposed Revisions to the 2011 Island Plan may also submit comments, 

addressing the questions to be considered at the forthcoming Examination in Public on the 

Proposed Revisions.  The topics and questions to be considered are set out in the Revised List of 

Topics and Participants published on 27 November 2013, which is available for viewing at the 

Department of the Environment, South Hill, St Helier and at the States Assembly Information 

Centre, Morier House, St Helier. Alternatively the Revised List of Topics and Participants can be 

viewed online at: http://www.gov.je/Government/PublicInquiries/Pages/2011IslandPlanInterimReview.aspx 

Please note that only comments relating to aspects of the Proposed Revisions will be accepted 

and not any relating to other, unchanged parts of the Island Plan.  All comments made should be 

limited to 500 words and be submitted by 2.00pm on Friday 13 December to Mrs Helen 

Wilson, EiP Programme Officer, c/o Department of the Environment, South Hill, St Helier, 

JE2 4US or by email to progofficer@aol.com 

Further guidance on the submission of second round representations is available from the 

Guidance Notes for Participants and Observers published 27 November 2013, and available from 

the Planning and Environment Department, South Hill, St Helier and at the States Bookshop, 

States Greffe, Morier House, St Helier. Alternatively the Guidance Notes for Participants and 

Observers can be viewed online at: 

http://www.gov.je/Government/PublicInquiries/Pages/2011IslandPlanInterimReview.aspx 

For further information please contact Mrs Helen Wilson, Programme Officer, on 01527 65741 or 

progofficer@aol.com. 
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